
 
 

Township of Wellington North 
DESIGN AND INSTALL OF MERV WEBER PLAYGROUND 
Request for Proposal (RFP 2025-009) 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 5 
 
This addendum has been issued to revise the tender package as follows: 
The following questions have been received.  Answers / Clarification follow each question: 
 
Question 1: 
During the on-site meeting on March 26, 2025, bidders requested that curbs and plastic timbers be 
excluded from the project scope. They reasoned that transitioning to a barrier-free playground would 
reduce future maintenance and allow the budget to be reallocated to the play structure. 
 
Answer / Clarification 1: 
The township is agreeable to a barrier-free playground, without the requirement for a curb or plastic 
timbers. Please note this is an updated answer to addendum number 2, question 3, issued on February 
28, 2025 
 
 
 
Addendum #5 Issued: March 26, 2025 
 
 
This addendum shall form part of the contract documents.  The tenderer shall sign the addendum and 
shall submit this addendum in the same envelope as their tender.  The tenderer shall acknowledge 
receipt of this tender on the Form of Proposal. 
 
 
Signature         
 
 
Company         


